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September 22, 1988

Mr. J. E. Booker -
Manager-River Bend Oversight
Gulf States Utilities Company
P. O. Box 2951
Beaumont, Texas 77704

Dear Mr. Trevors:

We have reviewed the financial information submitted for 1988 in your
,

letter of August 25, 1988 and conclude that it satisfies the requirements of

Section 140.21 of 10 CFR Part 140 that each licensee maintain an approved

guarantee of payment of deferred premiums for each operating recctor over

100 Hw(e) that it owns in whole or in part.

I
Sincerely,

M/Darrol A. E h

Darrel A. Nash, Section Chief
Policy Development and Financial

Evaluation Section
Policy Development and Technicala

Support Branch:

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

$

DISTRIBUTION
' Central nie WPaulson, PM

,.

NRC/ Local PDRs
PDFES Rdg. File
IDinitz
(RESPONSE LETTERS)

j ( '

FES:PTSB PD Mc. Chief
fR$tz:bj DHa

Y N0000
V

t

#

8810030039 000922 r 0
PDR ADOCK 05000450
2 PNV

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _


